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Caerphilly County Borough ¢ i
Directorate of the Envirogmer?tunc”

No.,

Jate Receved 2 0 OCT 2021

Caerphil
Date Answeared v

Referred to

Re: Brew Monster Brewing Company Limited
Address of Premises or Club Premises: Unit 1, Lon Y Twyn, Caerphilly. CF83 INW.

Type of Application: Application to vary a premisesficence.

Proposed Licensable Activities or Qualifying Club Activities: Sale of Alcoho! 09.00-23.00 on Saturdays
and Sundays

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing on behalf of my mother Marjorie Tilley, who lives + D
- Caerphilly,-. Her boundary wall is shared by Brew Monster at the

above address. At@ she wishes to spend peaceful weekends with her family and
fears the change in licence would have a hugely detrimental effect on her mental

health and wellbeing.

| wish to object in the strongest terms to the application to vary a premises
licence. The noise, mess, smell of the brewery and disruption to the residents of
East View will be intolerable if the premises licence is changed to 09.00-23.00 on

Saturdays and Sundays.

in the initial planning meeting, the managing director Glenn White promised that
he wanted to be a part of the community and promised he would not apen on
Sundays and not open earlier than 12pm. These promises were recorded in the

online meeting attended by councillors and residents.

The noise levels are currently unacceptable due to the air conditioning unit which

is constantly on and audible in my garden.
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Industrial bins have been tipped over by members of the public, causing a
nuisance and upset. One bin was overturned and left in the road, causing a
hazard to pedestrians and traffic. Staff promised these bins would not be left

outside but they remain there,

Food waste and wrappers have already been thrown into my garden from Brew
Monster staff. The increase in this pollution and anti-social behaviour is

unacceptable and likely to worsen if it’s open longer.

The disruption, noise and pollution have already had a detrimental effect on the

neighbourhood and that is before Brew Monster has opened to the public.

I urge the licensing committee not to grant this change to vary the premises
licence.

Yours sincerely

p.p. Marjorie Tilley



